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30 April 2014 
 
 
Hon. Bi-khim Hsiao, MP 
Honorary Vice President, Liberal International 
Former Secretary General, Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats 
 
Dear Hon. Hsiao: 
 
On behalf of the Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats (CALD), let me extend our 
warmest congratulations to you on your recent designation as Honorary Vice 
President of Liberal International (LI) on the 59th LI Congress in Rotterdam, the 
Netherlands. 
 
This distinction, we surmise, is in recognition of the exemplary role you played in the 
development of LI as one of its Vice Presidents from 2005 to 2013. We are certain 
that the delegates to the 59th LI Congress also bestowed this honour in 
acknowledgement of your contributions to the democratization of Taiwanese politics 
as a key member of the Democratic Progressive Party (DPP) – led government 
during the period 2000-2009, and now as one of the most prominent opposition 
parliamentarians.  
 
We, your friends and colleagues in CALD, are very pleased and proud of this 
achievement. You can be assured that we will continue to support your struggle for 
more accountable, inclusive and participatory politics in Taiwan and beyond. 
 
Again, please accept our warmest congratulations. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
SGD 
Hon. Oyun Sanjaasuren 
Chairperson, Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats 
Minister for Environment and Green Development Mongolia 
Co-Chairperson, Civil Will Green Party of Mongolia 
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